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September 16, 2021 

To: Joint Fiscal Committee 

From: Joan Goldstein, Commissioner, Department of Economic Development 

We are requesting a change in the title of the position approved for the ARPA funded 
economic recovery grant program. This was approved at the Joint Fiscal Committee meeting 
of June 22. We are hereby requesting it to be amended to a Staff Attorney IV.  

We have been actively recruiting since that time and have finally found a candidate whose 
experience and qualifications more readily match the requirements and workload of the dept. 
In order for us to move forward we would need to amend the position. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Joan Goldstein 


